
   
 

INFORMATION SHARING REPORT 

August 10, 2020 

Congratulations: 

Roy Noble has served the City of Punta Gorda for 40 years. Thank you Roy for all of 

your contributions to the City, we appreciate your continued service.  

 

Benefits: 

Annual Open Enrollment is underway. Below is the link to see information about all of 

our insurance plans offered by Florida Blue. Included are things like doctor searches, 

medication guides, money saving tips, and COVID-19 information. 

https://gateway.bcbsfl.com/grp/1284. Enter code 1284. Open enrollment forms must be 

completed by August 21. If you have any questions please contact Jeff Payne, Benefits 

Coordinator at (941) 575-3303. 
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